
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 7th June 2024:  This week we have been… 
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  This week we learnt what a compound noun is and how to use them. We then completed a 

reading assessment. Finally, we have started to use a new book which will be the stimulus 
for some of our writing this term. 
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This week we completed a maths assessment and looked at minutes and seconds and 

converting between the two. 

We also spent some time revising our times tables and using TTRockstars. 
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• PE – Swimming – it was great to be able to get a slot in the pool 

        Athletics - we learnt how to run short distances faster.  

• Handwriting – we have been practising the diagonal join to horizontal letters in:  igh 

ie ice. 

• DT – we finished and evaluated our pneumatic models. 

• Topic – we revised who Reginald FitzUrse is in preparation for our school trip. 

• Science – We discussed the question - Why do we need food? 

• Computing – We are using Scratch again this term and this week we looked at how to 

explain how a sprite moves in an existing project. 
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This term we will have PE on Tuesdays and Fridays so please wear PE kit suitable for 
both inside and outside on both Tuesdays and Fridays. We will continue to swim on a 
Tuesday wherever we can. Please can children remove earrings on these days.  
TTRockstars. A reminder that the times tables we learn in year 3 are: 2s, 5s, 10, 3s, 4s 
and 8s. We haven’t restricted the other tables as TTRockstars will start with these 
tables and only introduce others when these are solid.  
CATHEDRAL TRIP 
We had such a fabulous trip to the Cathedral this week. The staff were amazing and 
we all experienced a combination of role play, history and craft activities. The 
children were all very engaged and really enjoyed it. 
 

 


